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Dear	Patients,	

Firstly,	we	wanted	to	thank	you	for	choosing	us	for	your	dental	needs	and	for	trusting	us	
with	your	care.		Due	to	the	current	health	crisis	surrounding	COVID-19,	and	following	
the	recommendation	of	the	American	Dental	Association,	we	have	made	the	very	
difficult	decision	to	close	our	office	for	all	routine	dental	care	until	April	6th	for	the	
safety	of	all	involved.		We	will	constantly	be	monitoring	the	situation	and	will	not	open	
unless	we	can	do	so	safety.	

We	will	be	available	to	triage	emergencies	over	the	phone,	email,	or	through	our	
Facebook	messenger.		If	you	are	experiencing	bleeding	that	won't	stop,	facial	swelling,	
severe	toothache,	then	please	reach	out.		Most	emergencies	can	be	handled	with	
medication	so	that	you	can	remain	safely	at	home.		Rest	assured	we	will	ALWAYS	be	
here	to	discuss	any	concerns	and	determine	the	best	course	of	action	together.	

We	encourage	you	to	check	Facebook	for	any	updates	surrounding	this	matter	as	this	
situation	is	constantly	evolving.		We	have	a	commitment	to	care	for	our	community	and	
we	feel	this	is	in	the	best	interest	of	our	town,	our	patients,	and	our	staff.		We	look	
forward	to	opening	our	doors	to	our	neighbors	and	friends	as	soon	as	we	can	do	so	
safely.		We	appreciate	your	loyalty,	friendship,	and	your	understanding	during	this	
challenging	time	and	hope	to	see	you	all	very	soon.		We	hope	you	take	the	time	to	
practice	social	distancing,	enjoy	time	with	your	family,	pick	up	a	new	hobby,	and	most	of	
all	stay	positive.	We	will	get	through	this	together!	

Your	dental	family	at	Mullica	Hill	Family	Dental	

	


